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Wednesday, 13 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be hosting Christmas parties for the Year 5-6 children on  

Thursday 21st December.  

 

Staff will provide games and prizes in the form of sweets and chocolate but as was the case last year, we will 

not be having any additional party food. 

 

Children can arrive at school wearing their party outfit, but they should not wear / bring make-up or wear 

heels higher than the normal school shoe heel please. Please remember that the children will be going out 

to play in any party outfit that they wear so it is important that they are wearing enough to keep them 

warm on what could be an extremely cold day. 

 

If your religious beliefs mean you would rather your child did not take part, please contact us to let us know 

and we will happily make alternative provision in school for your child. 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you for all of your support this year. Merry Christmas! 

 

The Y5-6 team 

 

Mr Curtis   Mr Green   Mr MacLeod   Mrs Norgate 
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